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Ela%vging snow closes Highway 3 west of Crowsnest

Crowsnest Pass... Motorists are advised that Highway 3 between Crowsnest Pass and the
British Columbia border is closed until further notice.

Blowing snow and poor visibility have prompted Alberta Transportation to close the highway
for the safety of the motoring public.

A further advisory will be issued when the highway reopens.

-30-
Media inquiries may be directed to:
Rick Lemire Terry Herter
Maintenance Contract Inspector Area Superintendent
Alberta Transportation Volker Stevin Contracting
403-627-1100 403-553-3180

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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